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Dear Parents / Carers, 

A warm welcome back to all our pupils, parents and staff! 

We trust that you have enjoyed the summer break, there have been some 
fantastic spells of summer weather this year. 

Our staff have already been very busy setting up classroom 
environments, planning and preparing for a busy Autumn term of learning. 

It was lovely to see your children again, arriving at school with a smile on 
their faces, and happily meeting up with their friends. They have returned 
ready for learning and eager for new experiences, to be brave and to 
challenge themselves. 
 
A warm welcome, of course, to our new Reception children who are keen 
to share all their experiences with us and to learn all about ‘What we Do 
Around Here’. They have plenty of great role models to learn from, 
everyone has already been looking out for and helping them. 

 



Here are some photos of everyone in their new classes over their 

first few days of term.  
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                   Blackberry       Gorse 

 

What a lovely start to see everyone in their smart uniforms and settling into their 

classes so quickly! 



Please can we take this opportunity to remind you to label all your child’s items: 

coat, bag, water bottle and snack pots. This really does help everyone out! Thank 

you! 

 

 

The start to a new year means new 
changes and more responsibility.  This 
is our first group of Year 6 prefects who 
have already made a swift start to 
undertake their new responsibilities.  

Well done and thank you to them. Keep 
it up!   

 

 

Also keen to take on 
responsibility are the new set of 
librarians. Thank you to so many 
showing an interest in looking 
after and promoting our school 
library. 

 

 

 

 

We have already shared the dates for our “Meet the Teacher’ sessions and 
information regarding PE and swimming lessons. Please let us know if you 
have missed this information. 

 



DATE FOR YOUR DIARY 

SPONSORED WALK & TALK Friday 26th September from 1.45pm (for School 
Funds).  Everyone welcome – more details to follow.  

 

Details of future events will be shared with you as they are arranged, including 
class assemblies.   

 
An overview of the learning for the term will be on our website later next week. 
 
We look forward to seeing you around school.  
 

From Mr Murphy, Mrs Shaw, Mrs Higgins and all the Rushen staff 
 


